Image and Beautification Board Meeting
Via Zoom
Tuesday, June 9, 2020

Meeting was opened at 7:10 p.m.

Members Present
Jennie Stewart Leo Gordon Sheron Harris

Andrew Fields Lynn Gordon Caroline McDonald

2020-2021 Budget - July 1, 2020 through June 30, 2021
Jennie reported that the budget has been submitted and Alderman Jim Christian confirmed that it did go forth

and he would let the Board know when its approved.

Watering Schedule
Watering of the flowerbeds has started at City Hall. Caroline asked for clarification on what needs to be

watered.

Summer Beautification Judging
The Board will meet at 6:30 p.m. next Tuesday, June 16, 2020 to judge houses. Everyone was asked to select

four to five houses from their assigned Ward. A list of previous winners from the past three years was emailed
to everyone. The Board will practice social distancing.

Adopt-A-Street
Alderman Jim Christian is still looking into transforming the Adopt-A-Stop Project document into a workable

format. The Board agreed to pause marketing the program until the document on the City’s Website is more
user friendly.

Bellefontaine News Brochure
Jennie said she received an email from Alderwoman Avant-Elliot requesting material to include in the next

Bellefontaine Brochure. It was suggested that the Board include the September cleanup, judging of Christmas
decorations and Adopt-A-Stop if space is available.

The Hill
Jennie spoke with Mark Sanders from the Street Department about the flowerbeds on The Hill and it was

confirmed that the Street Department will take over the maintenance. Therefore, the Board will not need to
purchase a weed eater.

Mole in Flower Beds
Jennie reported that there is a mole in the flower beds at City Hall. She will contact the City Clerk regarding

the issue.

Meeting was adjourned at 7:39 p.m. The next regular meeting will is scheduled for Tuesday, July 14, 2020 at
7:00 p.m.



